

4190 McLeod Drive • Las Vegas, NV 89121 • (702) 799-5445 • FAX (702) 855-3114

CLARK COUNTY

SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES Deanna L. Wright, President Dr. Linda E. Young, Vice President Carolyn Edwards, Clerk Lola Brooks, Member Kevin L. Child, Member Erin E. Cranor, Member Chris Garvey, Member

Pat Skorkowsky, Superintendent

July 14, 2017

Rotary Foundation P.O. Box 15152 Las Vegas, NV 89114

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

On behalf of the Clark County School District Board of Trustees, I would like to thank you for your contribution of \$2,500 for series books for students. Your generous gift will enhance the educational opportunities for students at Walter Bracken Elementary School Magnet School for Math and Science through Technology.

The members of the Board recognize the importance of such contributions and greatly appreciate your continued support of the District and its programs.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Edwards, Clerk

Board of Trustees

cmn